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NEWSLETTER 15 Term  5 

Friday 24th May 2024 

Dear Chiddingly Families,  

Everybody has worked so hard during this busy term! Well done to all the pupils, but in particular the Year 6              
children for their resilience and hard work during SATs week. Sycamore Class also had a brilliant residential trip 
this week to celebrate their achievements!  

As we head into half term, please remember that Monday 3rd June is an INSET Day, so we look forward to seeing 
you all on Tuesday 4th June. Please make sure children wear their smart school uniform to school, ready for class 
photos on this day (weather permitting!). If your child usually wears their PE kit to school please bring it along to 
change into later instead. 

We can’t believe we will be going into Term 6 already! Hoping you all have a happy, safe week off and finger’s 
crossed the sun stays out.  Mrs Dann 

Skills Builders (Last Week)  

Congratulations to the children below 

for receiving their skills builders last 

week. 

 

 

Skills Builders (Next Two Weeks) 

You are welcome to join us in our celebration assemblies on Fridays 

at 9.15am.   

Friday  7th June    Friday 14th June 

Beech — Theodore W   Beech — Max 

Willow — Henry S    Willow— Darcy 

Sycamore — Elsa    Sycamore — Amelie 

Reminders 

 Please can you make sure you email/call the School Office and do not email staff directly. Our                           
Communications Policy can be found on the school website if you are unsure who to contact and how. 

 Please make sure you complete the GoogleForm for class photo consent, otherwise your child will not be in 
the school photographer photos first day back: https://forms.gle/cuBVBTnQ6Wv4hAaz8 

https://forms.gle/cuBVBTnQ6Wv4hAaz8


Positivity Board 

 

Attendance 

The Pioneer Federation goal is an average attendance rate of 97%, recognising that each school day          
provides opportunities for learning, as well as social and emotional development. It is noticeable when 

students miss school as it impacts on their progress.  

 

Less than 94.9% - Red 

95 to 96.4% - Amber 

96.5 to 99.9% - Green 

100% - Gold 

Whole school this week: 92.08% 

Whole school this year: 93.94% 

 

Oak: 97.78% 

Beech: 95.34% 

Willow: 90.74% 

Sycamore: 88.15% 

Well done,  Oak! 



Oak 

Oak travelled to Africa for 'Handa's Surprise' and created our own patterned textile designs inspired by 
our interests, fruit, vegetables and nature. We  had a look at how our lives differ to those in other                 
countries and learnt lots about other cultures. This week we have been investigating minibeasts, going 
on bug hunts, writing fact files, making bee's and learning about pollination!   

Class Updates 



Beech 
Beech Class went to the beach! And what a great sunny day we had. The children loved being outside 

and turned into explorers for the day. We explored habitats to find what animals live on the beach and 

how they survive. We built our own tides as we learnt about how they work. We got stones and (plastic!) 

animals to build this! For some calm time, we made stone art and decorated some with special pens to 

take home a memory. Thank you for a fab day Beech Class... all your adults had a wonderful time with 

you. 



Willow 
This term and last term, in Science, Willow Class have been learning about plants and looking after the  
animals in our environment. They were inspired by this and have started making their own class garden. 
Last week Willow came up with ideas for what they could make to help the local wildlife. They have                    
collected lots of things from home so they could build some of their ideas this week. Thank you everyone 
for your kind donations!  

 

 



Sycamore 
Sycamore Class have had an amazing time away at PGL Windmill Hill on their residential trip. They took 
part in ten activities ranging from climbing and archery, to raft building and aeroball and the group were 
fantastic with lots of memories being made (and songs never to forget!).   



Dates For Your Diary 

June 2024  

3rd — INSET Day 

4th — Term 6 starts 

w/c 4th — Class Photos 

w/c 10th — Year 6 Bikeability (not Thursday) 

13th — Willow Hands on History  

21st — Sports Day 

24th  — Sycamore Hands on History 

July 2024 

9th — Summer Production Dress Rehearsal 

11th — Summer Production 

16th — Leavers’ Assembly at 1.45pm 

22nd — Term 6 ends and Summer Holidays begins 

23rd — INSET Day 
 

 

September 2024 

2nd & 3rd—INSET Days 

4th—Beech, Willow &  

 Sycamore Class start 

October 2024   May 2025 

25th — Term 1 ends  5th — May bank holiday 

November 2024  23rd — Term 5 ends 

4th — Term 2 starts  June 2025 

December 2024  2nd —  INSET Day 

20th — Term 2 ends  3rd— Term 6 starts 

January 2025   July 2025 

6th—INSET Day   21st—Term 6 ends 

7th—Term 3 starts  22nd — INSET Day 

February 2025 

14th — Term 3 ends 

24th — Term 4 starts 

April 2025 

4th — Term 4 ends 

22nd — Term 5 starts 

 Library Summer Reading Challenge  
 
The Challenge will begin in libraries on Saturday 
6th July and end on Saturday 7th September. 
 
To take part in the Challenge children need to 
read six books of their choice that they have           
borrowed from the library or downloaded from 
their e-book library over the summer holidays. 
They are given rewards for each book they read 
and a certificate and medal if they manage to 
complete the Challenge.   

https://eastsussexlibrary.overdrive.com/library/kids





















